STAFF REPORT
DATE: October 8, 2020
RE: Administrative Hearing for 2924 Riviera Drive (TC2020-0030)
FROM: Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager
On February 26, 2020, an application was received to remove some trees
on the property. A subsequent inspection documented that (2) Sea Grape
trees were removed from the rear of the property. Verbal information

collected indicated the property owner removed the trees.

The caliper of the trunks were 21.9” and 13.6".
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Karen DeMaria

From: cynthia domenech-coogle <cynthiasbluepalms@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 10:29 AM

To: Karen DeMaria; Paul Mead

Subject: 2924 Riviera Sea Grape Damages

Good morning Karen,

Attached please find photos of the damage directly caused by the Sea Grapes that were planted immediately adjacent to
the outside wall at the rear of the house by the previous owner. Over time the limbs penetrated the facia lifting the
metal roof shingles along the entire rear portion of the house causing water intrusion that migrated literally 3’ -4’ into
the rear rooms. The limbs also broke out one of the windows requiring replacement. The rear yard was impenetrable
which was the reason for the removals. Mr. Mead was not aware of the FL State Tree Bill nor a permit requirement from
the city to remove trees that were damaging his house.

| hope these photos and short explanation will help Mr. Mead’s case at the upcoming Compliance Settlement
Agreement hearing.
























Cynthia
Cynthia's Blue Palms, LLC

ISA Certified Arborist FL #0277
305/747-2142

Sent from my iPad
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